
 St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School 

A Catholic Community of Lifelong Learners 

8231 S. South Shore Drive 

Chicago, Illinois 60617 

Phone: (773) 221-0212   Fax: (773) 221-2310 

www.stmichaelsouthshore.org 

The mission of St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School is to educate the minds, bodies, and spirits of a culturally diverse 

community of lifelong learners who exemplify Catholic values. 

January 26, 2016 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Wed. Jan. 27 School Mass 8:00 am – All families are invited to attend. 

Sat.-Sun. Jan. 30 & 31 St. Michael Parish Mass 5 pm (Eng.); 8 am (Eng.), 9:30 am (Eng.), 11 am (Sp.) 

Sun. Jan. 31 School Mass & Brunch 9:30 am – Catholic Schools Week begins 

Tues. Feb. 2  Coffee with the Principal 7:30 – 8:00 am – All parents are invited to attend. 

 

NWEA/MAP Testing 
Winter MAP testing continues this week. Please ensure your child gets plenty of sleep and eats a healthy 

breakfast, such as the one offered to all students here at school from 7 to 7:30. 

 

Chaperones Wanted – Shedd Aquarium 

We are looking for eleven chaperones for the Middle School field trip to the Shedd Aquarium on February 

11. Chaperones must have a background check completed and be Virtus trained. If you are interested please 

contact any of the middle school teachers by Dojo, e-mail, or in person. 

 

Fundraising Opportunity – Just My Luck Cash Raffle 
Thank you for your work selling Just My Luck tickets.  Please note: this is the 2nd of 4 opportunities to 

raise the $300 fundraising requirement.  There is no limit to the amount of tickets you may purchase. All 

proceeds go directly to the school.  Direct any questions to Mr. Mario Escobedo at 773-221-0212. 

 

February Freeze Tuition Rate 
It is standard for tuition rates to increase around 5% each year to adjust for inflation. However, throughout 

the month of February we would like to offer families this year’s tuition rate when registering for next year. 

When you register in February with the accompanying fee, you will be locked into this year’s rate for the 

entire year. While we continue to welcome new families, we value returning families. We hope you take 

advantage of this opportunity to save money on next year’s tuition. 

 

Catholic Schools Week Mass & Brunch 

Please join us for a school mass and brunch to kick off Catholic Schools Week on Sunday, January 31st. 

Mass begins at 9:30, and brunch will be served starting at 10:30. I invite you to come celebrate, bring a 

friend, see our school, and enjoy a meal with the teachers and fellow parents. 

 

Parent Interest Survey 
Thank you to those who have returned the surveys, and thank you all for reading. 


